

September 30, 2019

Mr. Greg Griffin Centerville Noon Optimist Club PO Box 750492 Dayton, OH 45475-0492

Dear Mr. Griffin,

"The true character of society is revealed in how it treats its children." Nelson Mandela

Thanks to you and the entire membership of the Centerville Noon Optimist Club for going above and beyond for the children of our region. Your generous gift of \$14,500 to the Mills Family Center for Cancer and Blood Disorders at Dayton Children's is an investment in the health and well-being of our community's most vulnerable children today and into the future.

Because of you, and your efforts at this year's Tee-Off for Youth Golf Outing, local families facing a cancer diagnosis have access to state-of-the-art medical equipment and the latest technology available. Your gift provides hope and ensures every physician, nurse and staff member is equipped to provide the right course of treatment for these brave kids.

Le are the support to how applications of the support to the suppo This year marks your 16th consecutive in supporting kids and families at Dayton Children's. Thank you again for being one of our most active and generous community partners!

Kindly,

Jena Pado, CFRE

Executive Director

Dayton Children's Hospital Foundation

PLEASE RETAIN THIS LETTER/RECEIPT FOR YOUR RECORDS.

Dayton Children's Hospital Foundation has provided no goods or services for this gift. Tax deductible within IRS guidelines - Tax ID 31-1045247



October 17, 2019

Ms. Gail Akin Centerville Optimist Club P.O. Box 750492 Centerville, OH 45475

RE: Contribution to First Dawn Food Pantry

Dear Ms. Akin,

Thank you so very much for your most generous contribution to First Dawn. It was so nice to meet you! We are beyond grateful to be chosen as the recipient of the canned goods from the Haunted Trail. This will go a very long way to feed our neighbors who are in need.

We could not accomplish this without help such as you have provided.

Gratefully,

Cyndi Moore

And Your Friends at Restoration Centerville Church and First Dawn Food Pantry



Paula & John Kalaman 210 Snow Hill Avenue Kettering, OH 45429

October 20, 2019

Greg Griffin Centerville Noon Optimist Club P.O. Box 750492 Centerville, OH 45475-0492

Dear Greg and members of the Noon Optimists,

We are grateful to the Centerville Noon Optimist Club for donating \$2,500 as an Eagle Level Sponsor for the 2019 John P. Kalaman Memorial Golf Tournament, which is sponsored by the City of Centerville and the Centerville Police Department. All proceeds are placed in the John P. Kalaman Memorial Scholarship Fund, administered by The Dayton Foundation.

To date, 55 local students have received \$290,500 in scholarship awards. Previous recipients, who have already graduated, have gone on to pursue successful careers in a wide variety of fields. We are so very proud of their contributions to society, and the ongoing tribute to our son for sacrificing his life in the line of duty.

Watching the value of each scholarship grow from \$1000 in 1999 to \$7500 today is a testament to the kindness and generosity of our community. On behalf of past and future scholarship recipients, we thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Paula & John Kalaman

10/16/19
Dear Centerville Noon Optimists,

On behalf of the Centerville City School Libraries we want to sincerely thank you for your continued generous donation to our library program. We truly appreciate your recognition of the importance of placing quality reading material in the hands of our students. With your support, we are able to provide high quality, high interest books to all of the students in our district.

Sincerely, Christie Sanderman and Emily Seppa District Librarians Centerville City Schools

